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ROYAL AIR FORCE COSFORD AIR SHOW 10 JUNE 2007

I am writing to thank you for participating in this years’ Cosford Air Show. It was great to
see the Huey again in the air impressing our huge crowd of nearly 55,000 spectators.
Your helicopter certainly turned both military and civilian heads during your display and
has generated many positive comments. Well done, also, for getting here in less than
ideal weather and displaying before the sun came out!

I hope you and your team enjoyed the day as much as we did and | wish you a

continued successful and safe flying season. | look forward to seeing you again soon
once | move up to the Lakes.
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